
SEPTEMBER 4, 2008 37TH DAY OF 
THE JULY ADJOURNED TERM 

 
 The County Commission met in the Commission Office at 4:00 p.m. pursuant to 
adjourn with Chuck Pennel, Presiding and Danny Strahan, Eastern Commissioner present 
and the following proceedings were had and made a matter of record. 
 

ROCK RIDGE 
SUPPORT LETTER 

 
 Commissioner Pennel made a motion to approve a resolution of support for the 
Rock Ridge project.  Commissioner Strahan seconded the motion.  The motion passed by 
vote:  Pennel (yes), Herschend (absent), Strahan (yes). 
 
Minutes were taken and typed by Nikki Lawrence. 


